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PARISH DIARY 
 

Sunday 10.00am Mass: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Monday 9.30am 
Mass: Solemnity of the Nativity of 
Saint John the Baptist 

Tuesday 9.30am Mass: Week 12 in Ordinary Time 

Wednesday 9.30am Mass: Week 12 in Ordinary Time 

Thursday 9.30am Mass: Week 12 in Ordinary Time 

Friday 9.30am Mass: Memorial of Saint Irenaeus 

Saturday 
9.30am 
6.00pm 

Funeral Mass for Maureen Morahan 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday 
10.00am 
 

Mass: Solemnity of Saints Peter and 
Paul  

 

First Collection: £636.95   
 

Day for Life: thank you for your donations of £252.20 for the Day for Life.  
 
Parish Barbecue: there will be a parish barbecue after 10am Mass today. It 
goes ahead come rain or shine! But don’t worry, we’ll go ahead indoors if 
we can’t have it outdoors. Please do join us for it, and try your luck at the 
tombola too.  

137 William Street 

Glasgow G3 8UR 

0141 221 3579 

stpatrick.anderston@rcag.org.uk 

stpatsanderston.weebly.com 

facebook.com/stpatsanderston 



Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul: is moved to Sunday 30th June this year, 
so there is no obligation on the 29th itself. The Peters’ Pence collection will 
be taken up next weekend. To learn more about it visit 
https://www.obolodisanpietro.va/en/giornate-dell-obolo.html 
 
General Election: we have a pastoral letter today about the General 
Election. To learn more about the Bishops advice on the election please visit 
https://rcpolitics.org/general-election-2024/. There is also a leaflet at the 
back from SPUC about life issues in the election.  
 
2025 Holy Year Pilgrimage to Rome: 19th to 26th September 2025, led by 
Archbishop Nolan with direct flights from Glasgow. For more details contact 
Anne Marie on 01698 262941 or email her annemariecairns@yahoo.co.uk. 
Places are filling up, so if you want to go please book soon.  
 
AGAP Theatre presents “Gaudi: God’s Architect”. Explore the life of the 
Visionary behind Barcelona’s Sagrada Familia through this multimedia 
production.  Fringe Preview Performances 7.30pm on 16th July: 
Archdiocese of Glasgow Curial Offices, 196 Clyde St; Wed 17th July: Our 
Lady of Lourdes, Cardonald; Thurs 18th July: St Thomas the Apostle, Riddrie; 
Fri 19th July: Bld John Duns Scotus, Gorbals.  Tickets £8 (£6 concession) 
from www.gaudi-play.co.uk and 0749 534 7884. (Run time 50 min. Post-
show chat and refreshments.) 
 
Peregrinatio Pro Christo (Travelling for Christ): Every year some members 
of the Legion of Mary volunteer to take part in a Peregrinatio Pro Christi 
project (PPC) to another country. Scotland was given the responsibility of 
helping with evangelisation in Finland. So for over 40 years teams of 
legionaries from Scotland have been spending part of their summer 
holidays at their own expense going out to share the Gospel in various parts 
of Finland. On Monday 1st of July, a team will travel to Oulu in Finland 
sharing their faith with all those they meet. It can often be very difficult 
work and is supported by the many prayers being said by those at home. 
We would like to invite you to pray for this project which concludes on 
Thursday 11th July. 
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Youth Group: Calling all P7-S5 pupils! St Peter's & St Patrick's Parish Youth 
Group invites you to join for an action-packed evening on Sunday 23rd 
June in St Peter’s Church Hall from 6:00 to 7:30 PM. With games, input, 
activities, and prayer, it is set to be great fun! Please come along and bring 
your friends. Snacks will be provided. This month, we will be joined by 
friends from OHR & St Margaret's Youth Group. 
 
Flourish: The June edition of Flourish is online now and is free to take home 
this weekend. It's a special edition with extensive coverage of the Caritas 
Awards and powerful stories of young people's faith in action. Read how 
Glasgow's famous Dalì painting is taking Rome by storm, and news of a 
lovely new book on the Rosary by Cathedral-based priest Fr Justine. There’s 
also an update on next year’s Holy Year including plans for a Jubilee 
pilgrimage to Rome. Take a copy home and share it with your friends and 
family. You can catch a sneak preview at www.flourishnewspaper.co.uk 
 
Saint Margaret Pilgrimage: takes place in Dunfermline on Sunday 23rd June, 
starting with prayers at the Abbey at 1230pm, followed by a procession at 
2pm, and finishing with Mass in St Margaret’s church at 3pm, led by the 
Archbishop Cushley.  
 
Pilgrimage of Reparation & Prayer for the Sanctity of Life: takes place in 
Walsingham on 3rd August, led by the Bishop of Northampton. You can 
watch it online at youtube.com/c/WalsinghamCatholicTV, starting at 12 
noon.  
 
Aid to the Church in Need: You are invited to our benefactor and friends 
event at Xavier Centre, Carfin on Thursday 1st August 12pm-3pm. Guest 
speakers are Fr. Paschal Uche, who was the youth ambassador who greeted 
Pope Benedict on his visit to Britain, and is now a priest of the Diocese of 
Brentwood, and Dr. Caroline Hull, ACN UK National Director. A light lunch 
will be provided as well as a visit to the Reliquary chapel and Holy Mass 
celebrated by Fr. Paschal.  Please sign up on Eventbrite (ACN Benefactor & 
Friends Carfin Event) or call the Motherwell Office on 01698 337470 to 
reserve your free tickets. 
 

http://www.flourishnewspaper.co.uk/


Nigerian Catholic Community Summer Fete: takes place at St Roch’s, 
Garngad, on Sunday 4th August, at 1230pm. All welcome.  
 
Readers’ Rotas: new rotas are available at the back of the church for 
readers and children’s liturgy helpers.  
 
Sunday Evening Mass at St Peter’s: Fr Isaac, the curate in St Peter’s, has 
had to return home to Nigeria as his mother is sadly dying. While he’s away 
Canon Gargaro will be celebrating the Sunday evening Mass in St Peter’s. 
Please pray for Fr Isaac, his mother, and the family.  
 
Parish Telephone: the phone line has an intermittent fault. Apologies if we 
can’t hear your call or message. The best way to contact us is by email 
(address on front page).  
  

Donations: We have created a QR code for donations in 
response to requests from younger members of our parish 
who don’t carry cash! Just scan the code and it will take you to 
a donation page.  

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  

 

Recently Dead: Lily Caulfield 
Anniversaries Kim Elizabeth O’Neill, Fraser, Bob, and 

Robert Dalziel, the Gourlay Family, Ann 
Roper, Harry McMail 

 
Funeral: The Requiem Mass for Maureen Morahan (originally of Elderslie 
Street), who died in America and was cremated there, will take place in the 
presence of her ashes on Saturday 29th June at 9.30am. Please pray for her 
and her family.  
 

 
St. Patrick’s is a Parish of the Archdiocese of Glasgow, 

a Designated Religious Charity, Number SC01814 


